Glenn Whyte
23 Rosella Street
MURRURUNDI NSW 2338

I would like to lodge my formal support for Martins Creek Quarry Expansion — SSD 6612.

I work for Daracon group as a Stemming Truck Driver and the local stemming industry relies
heavily on the availability of the aggregate available at Martins Creek Quarry.

The Quarry plays an important part within not just the Daracon group but also in the
supply of materials to many projects within the Hunter Valley area and to numerous local
businesses. It is for these reasons that I am in support of the expansion.

I have not made any reportable donations.

Regards,

Glenn Whyte



